
SETARIA CLINIC 
will be closed on 
19 July 2023

This is due to essential maintenance scheduled at 
Northam Zondereinde Smelter on 19 July, which 
will result in power supply interruptions at Setaria 
Clinic on that day. PH members are therefore 
advised to utilise the Northam Zondereinde 
Medical Station or any alternative PH medical 
facility closest to them.
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